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Mr. Henry C. Tamanini
Energy Consultants
Riverside Office Center 3
2101 N. Front St.
Harrisburg, PA 17110

Dear Mr. Tamanini:

I am in receipt of your letter of August 8, 1984. I was surprised
to learn that you are inviting us again to a planning session. On the
telephone we only spoke about possible training sessions. In the past
you have referred me to our township emergency coordinator and ‘"1e Chester
County DES for planning. Well, this whole thing is full of surprise!

Before we can consider scheduling a planning session, there is still
a matter which needs to be addressed. I have mentioned this in previous
letters but still have not received a response. Since the Limerick
generating station is not in operation at this time (nor is it confirmed
if and when it will open), no danger exists for which planning is necessary.
Therefore, our school sees no reason to invest its time and manpower in a
vigorous planning process at this time. In is our understanding that the
drawing up of plans at this time is of interest to PECO. That's why your
firm is being paid by PECO. What will PECO pay our staff to engage in a
planning nrocess for radiological emergencies in case Limerick opens?

This question has not been answered yet. If you canaot answer it
yourself, please forward this question to the appropriate PECO official

sincerily youisl

(st 27

Bernard Wolf
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION  Director of Programs
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